
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 19/04/2024

Art
Next week’s 
homework...

Summer
Term
2024



STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS

Dear Parent/Carer,
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to

Coffee Morning at Stormont House on Tuesday
30th April 2024 from 9.30am – 11.00am. 

 
To confirm your attendance, please click here

https://forms.office.com/e/RmCdh4V1zd

